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Wednesday 7th February 2024 
 
 

Year 3 The Big Night In! 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 8th March 2024, we will be holding our ‘Big Night In’ for Year 3!  
 
We host a variety of exciting activities and a BBQ during the evening.  
 
Drop off 
We would like parents to drop off children between 5pm and 5:15pm to the back of the hall. You 
may park on the main playground no earlier than 5pm. 
 
Evening entertainment 
At 5:30pm a BBQ dinner will be served. Following this, all children will take part in a variety of 
activities, including outside agencies coming in to provide the children with an ancient Egyptian VR 
headset experience and a graffiti workshop. 
 
Collection 
We ask that parents promptly collect their children between 9:30pm and 9:45pm. Again, the main 
playground will be used for parking however the gates will not be opened until 9:30pm. If you have 
arranged with another parent to collect their child, please inform the office via email 
(info@ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk) prior to the event.  
 
The total cost for The Big Night In will be £15.50 per child. Payment, consent and food option can 
be given via ScoPay and should be made by Friday 23rdh February to allow us to meet payment 
commitments.   
 
Medical and dietary needs are gathered from information we already have on school systems. If 
there are any additional medical, dietary or important information that you would like us to know, 
please email info@ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk by Friday 23rd February. Any additional medication 
can be given to staff on Big Night In and administering form will be completed then. Please put ‘Big 
Night In’ in the subject bar. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Year 3 Team 
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